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Dear Families, 

In the past, we have published an Annual Report recognizing the support and love of the community 
surrounding St. John the Baptist School. Now that we have onboarded Julie (Romano) Aiello ‘98, our new 
Development Director, we will be resuming this practice. 

The Annual Report provides a comprehensive window into the utilization of monetary donations received 
by our school. Thanks to these donations, we can sustain aspects of our programming, as well as update 
and maintain our facilities in a manner that would otherwise not be possible.

The generosity of our donors is a direct reflection of our incredible community joining together to 
show support for our school. The Saint John the Baptist School of today is a direct result of the roots of 
our past, goals for the future, and the vibrant belief from our community that we will be robust in the 
ministry of education for years to come.

We thank our donors for their continued support, and you, our school family, as you continue to entrust 
us with the faith formation and education of your children. May God continue to bless our school family 
as we continue our faith journey together. 

With gratitude,
Valerie (Isles) Shippen, ‘78 

OUR LEADER
A MESSAGE FROM 



St. John the Baptist School is dedicated to providing a quality 
Catholic education that encourages its community to be life-long 
learners and leaders, live their faith with high moral standards, and 
grow academically, spiritually and socially.

Intellectual achievement is the reason for a school to exist. At St. 
John’s we respect the developmental stages and learning style of 
each student. We strive to create an atmosphere of success that 
cultivates a positive self image and allows each child to grow 
spiritually as well as academically.  We expect, encourage and 
applaud each child's best work in order to affect the full 
development of their potential. 

Our 
Mission



Our 
History

In 1893, the Sisters of Notre Dame opened St. John the Baptist 
School to educate the children of the parish.  Today, St. John the 
Baptist School continues to provide a quality, Catholic education for 
students from Preschool through Grade Eight, from our parish and 
several other North Shore communities. 

The philosophy of St. John's stresses the development of the whole 
child, the nurturing and strengthening of the gifts of faith an intellect 
and the development of social responsibility.  We at St. John’s 
School are committed to educating our children to be men and 
women of faith, not only aware of the world in which we live, but also 
prepared and motivated to improve the world for all people. 

Faith and the growth of our relationship with God demands both the 
teaching of the Catholic doctrine and the experience of a faith 
community.  We strive toward the development of the faith 
community, not only as a concept to be taught, but also as a reality 
to be lived.

St. John’s is a community which strives to promote lifelong learners 
and leaders. Alumni and current families have shared that their 
biggest attachment to this school has been the feeling of family and 
community support.  

We are a school that teaches students from different communities. 
With new students joining us each year, the need for family and 
community engagement is extremely important. 

Sr. Ruth Creedon, 
Sister of Notre Dame



Our Faculty 
& Staff

70
Faculty & staff

members

21%
Are SJS
alumni

32%
Teaching at 

SJS for 6+ years

42%
Have a 

Masters Degree

22%
Have 11-15 years 

teaching 
experience

36%
Have 15+ years 

teaching 
experience



Kindergarten
Mrs. Jennifer Garofalo*
Ms. Nancy Jenkins*
Mrs. Jennifer Soares
Mrs. Georgette Najim, Aide

First grade
Ms. Annie Ciampi
Mrs. Anne Norton

Second grade
Ms. Emma Arsenault
Mrs. Kathleen Theriault*
Mrs. Laura Cohan*, Aide Grades 1 & 2

Third grade
Ms. Rachel Levanits
Ms. Hannah Wahl

Fourth grade
Mrs. Ana Simou
Mrs. Lisa Charest

Fifth grade
Mr. George O’Donnell*
Mrs. Kasey Leahy

Sixth grade
Mrs. Suzanne Slater
Sr. Ellen McAdam

Seventh grade
Ms. Fofo Saxonis, Dean 
of Students 5-8
Mr. Tyler Martin

Eighth grade
Mr. Jack Leary
Mrs. Lisa Rush

Specialist Areas 
(PreK-8 unless otherwise noted)
Ms. Beth Johnson (Art)
Mrs. Cathy Walsh (Gym)
Mrs. Kathleen Keenan (Library)*
Ms. Bethany Vahn (Music)*
Mrs. Kim Woods (STEM)
Mrs. Marcela Assouad (Spanish)
Mr. Lester Sacasa (Spanish)
Mr. David Allen (Religion 5-8)

Additional Faculty
Mrs. Charlene Carrier (Building 
Substitute Teacher)
Ms. Alicia Thome (Guidance)
Sr. Ruth Creedon, SND 
(Support Services)
Mrs. Mary Hall (Support 
Services, Academics)
Mrs. Nancy Dorman (Title 1)

Extracurricular
Mr. George McCraken (Athletics)
Mr. Chris Nowselski (Band)

Custodians
Mr. Anakin Fleming, Facilities Mgr*
Mr. Ross DiPietro (PreK)
Mr. Dan McDonald
Mr. Joseph Murphy

Extended Day Program
Mrs. Alisha Madden
Mrs. Mary Hall
Mr. Luc Jean

Lunch Staff
Mrs. Amie Gabriel, Coordinator
Mrs. Michelle Breen
Mrs. Angeliki Kavallieratos
Mrs. Mina Rivers

Nurses
Mrs. Lisa Hollis, MSN, RN 
Ms. Itxall Matos Espinosa, BSN, RN
Ms. Susan Okoh (PreK), BSN, RN
Mrs. Katie Worthley (PreK) MSN, RN

PreK 3
Mrs. Stephanie LeBrun
Ms. Daniell Ricketts, Aide
Mrs. Aida Grada
Mrs. Marthikula Konomi, Aide

PreK 4
Mrs. Rosemary Fetton
Ms. Ava Dunja, Aide
Ms. Ashley Gunter
Mrs. Michelle Mandeville, Aide
Ms. Joanne Penta
Mrs. Maureen Reardon, Aide

Administrative Assistants
Ms. JoAnn Roche
Mrs. Christine Whitehead
Mrs. Lainie Sentementes (PreK) 

Business Managers
Mrs. Karen Cunningham
Mrs. Eileen Zoldak

Pastor
Father Derek Borek
Father Andreas Davison

Principal
Ms. Valerie Shippen*

Vice Principal 
Mrs. Laura McDonald

Early Childhood Coordinator
Mrs. Rosane Osmani

Our Faculty & Staff

Development Office
Mrs. Julie Aiello*

*Indicates that the Faculty or Staff member is an alumnus.



Our 
Curriculum

Students approach learning with different styles and interests. Our 
classes offer different strategies with the hopes that each student 
achieves their personal best.  All students in PreK through Grade 8 
participate in the following academic and specialist areas:

• English and 
Language Arts

• Mathematics

• Science

• Social Studies

• Religion

• Spanish

• Technology/ 
Computer

• STEM (Elective for 
grades 7 and 8)

• Art

• Library (K-6)

• Music

• Physical 
Education



Our 
Students

52%
48%

male

female Caucasian (68%)

Hispanic (11%)

African American (7%)

Multiple Ethnicities (12%)

31
Students 

received Catholic 
Schools 

Foundation 
Awards totaling 

$77,000

99
New Students 

Joined St. John’s

Our diverse group of 435 students come from over 20 surrounding 
communities. On the following pages, please find select 
demographic data about our talented student body.

Asian/Pacific Islander (2%)



Our Student’s Communities

# of Students



Our Parent 
Committee

The St. John’s Parent Committee’s mission is to create a sense of 
community with parents, student body and staff. Throughout the 
year funds are raised to support the School. This year, over $27,000 
was raised by the Parent Committee which was allocated towards 
the bathroom renovations. Events include:

Not only did these events bring our students and families together, 
but it also allowed us to give back to our communities. The Parent 
Committee donated the following items on behalf of our school:

• Used Uniform Sale

• Welcome Breakfast

• Chalk the Walk

• Trunk or Treat

• Holiday Craft Fair

• Family Pasta Night

• Band-Aid Drive

• Blood Drive for Boston Children’s Hospital

• Valentine’s Day Candy Grams

• The SJS Speakeasy Fundraiser

• Cookies & Cocoa with Santa

• End of the Year School Luau

10
Bags of 

food

5k+
Band-Aids 

to BCH

90
Hats, gloves 

& scarves

Blood
to save 100+ 

children

16
Pairs of 
socks



Our 
Athletics

Athletics at St. John’s has become a showcase for the talents 
of our students and faculty. Our programs continue to grow 
and improve every year. All the coaches, for every sport, train 
with our culture of family in mind. We preach to our student 
athletes that we are teammates on and off the fields or courts, 
and that comradery is what is most important!

The goal of SJS athletics is to continue to lead by example and 
add programs for the enjoyment of all students in all grades. 
For the upcoming school year, we’re hoping to add a soccer 
program, a golf club, and a spring track program. The Athletics 
Program is what it is because of the active and committed 
volunteers we have onboard and we’re always looking to add 
to our team.

Basketball
• Boys Varsity: George McCracken
• Boys Junior Varsity: Gerald MacKillop & Gerardo Sosa
• Girls Varsity Basketball: Mitch Getchell & Danielle Getchell
• Girls Junior Varsity: Mike Gioia & Laura Cohan
• Rookies: George McCracken & Daniel Ryan

Cheerleading
• Lisa Salerno, Crissy Busteed & Stacey Zizza

Cross Country
• Eric Wade

Volleyball
• Jack Leary

Coaching Staff



Coach Eric Wade led our Cross Country teams into 
competition. Our Varsity boys team finished undefeated 
and won the league championship for the second 
straight year. Vincent DiVola finished first overall, 
Jackson Merritt finished second overall, and John 
Bettencourt finished eighth overall to lead the boys to 
victory at the League Championship meet. Eighth 
grader Vincent DiVola then continued to earn a sixth-
place finish at the State Cross Country Championships. 
A highlight of the season was the entire boy's varsity 
team finishing a race with St. John's last runner at the 
league championship race at Bishop Fenwick. Such a 
great show of team and school spirit. 

Our Varsity girls and Junior Varsity teams had great 
seasons, ending strong at the league championship 
meet. Noelle Lander finished ninth out of 53 runners for 
our Varsity girls' team. Christian Sanchez finished 13th 
out of 59 runners and Dior Malila finished 3rd out of 60 
runners for our Junior Varsity boys and girls teams. 

Athletics Spotlight: Cross Country



Athletics Spotlight: Basketball
The Winter season brought on basketball season. 
Both our Boys and Girls Varsity teams finished 
the NSCESBL season undefeated and won the 
league championship. Our Boys Varsity also went 
on to win the Sectional Championship and 
appeared in the State Championship game for 
the second year in a row. A heartbreaking two-
point loss ended a great run by the Boys Varsity 
team. 

The Boys and Girls Junior Varsity teams also had 
great seasons. Although, we didn’t repeat as 
NSCESBL Junior Varsity Champions for both Boys 
and Girls, both teams won playoff games and the 
Girls Junior Varsity team went on to win the 
Immaculate Conception Newburyport March 
Madness tournament for their age group!

For the first time in school history, we offered 
basketball to the third and fourth grade students. 
The Rookies went 2-2 in their 4-game season and 
competed in the Immaculate Conception 
Newburyport March Madness tournament. 
Coach Dan Ryan stepped in to provide great 
leadership and direction for the team. 



Athletics Spotlight: Cheerleading
St. John’s brought back a cheerleading squad for the first time in years. Lisa Salerno, Crissy Busteed, Stacey 
Zizza, and their volunteer group did an amazing job leading the squad. With Cheerleaders from kindergarten 
all the way to sixth grade, it was no small task organizing, training, and performing with the squad. The entire 
SJS family can’t wait to see what they can do next year.



Our
Clubs

Ski Club: The St. John’s Ski Club runs for 6 weeks at Ski Bradford in 
Haverhill, MA. Our Ski Club provides a great opportunity for 5th-8th 
grade students to enjoy the outdoors, refine their skills on the 
slopes, and take on the responsibility of skiing without their parents. 

Mathletes & Math Club: The St. John’s Mathletes is comprised of 
6th-8th grade students who compete against other schools. 
Mathematics allows students to gain confidence in their abilities, 
learn from their mistakes and teach them how to make thoughtful 
decisions under pressure. The Math Club is open to students in 5th-
8th grades, providing a peer tutoring opportunity for older students, 
improving time management, problem solving, listening and 
communication skills.

National Junior Honors Society: The NJHS is an American student 
organization that consists of chapters in middle schools. The 
purpose of the NJHS  is to promote the values of services, 
scholarship, leadership, character, and citizenship within a school. 
To be eligible, students must have a 93/94 average along with 
teacher recommendations, an essay and a formal interview. 

Student Council: The purpose of the student council is to give 
students an opportunity to develop leadership skills by organizing 
and carrying out school activities and service projects. In addition 
to planning events that contribute to school spirit and community 
welfare, the student council is the voice of the student body. Our 
student council embodies and encourages solidarity and 
subsidiarity: Principles of Catholic Social Teaching.



The
Arts Art programs in schools provide numerous 

benefits to students, both academically and 
personally. Arts education encourages students 

to think creatively and express themselves in 
unique ways. It fosters imagination and allows for 
exploration of ideas beyond traditional academic 
subjects. Mastering a skill in the arts, whether it's 

playing an instrument or creating a piece of art, 
boosts self-esteem and confidence. It provides a 

sense of accomplishment and pride in one's 
abilities. Arts education teaches discipline, 

perseverance, and time management—skills that 
are valuable both in and out of the classroom. 

These skills contribute to overall personal 
development and future success in life. 



Arts Spotlight: The Musical

This year, we were proud to bring Annie Jr. the Musical back home 
to our stage. Our PreK through 6th grade students provided a beautiful 
experience singing popular songs that made the audience smile. The 
second act showcased the hard work and dedication by the cast of 
Annie Jr., along with our talented 7th and 8th grade crew members. 
Bravo!

Lead: Ms. Bethany Vahn, Mrs. Alicia Madden and Sister Ellen McAdam



Arts Spotlight: The Art Show

The St. John’s Art Show is an annual event which features the work of our 
talented students from Kindergarten up to the 8th grade. Students explore the 
senses through art and are given the freedom of curiosity and creativity as they 
experiment with clay, paint, chalk, watercolors and many more.

Lead: Mrs. Beth Johnson



Arts Spotlight: Band
St. John’s is proud to continue its partnership with Paul Effman Music, providing our students with the 
opportunity to expand their music education. The St. John’s Band is comprised of 35 students from grades 
Kindergarten through the eighth grade. Students have the opportunity to study music on the Ukelele, Violin, 
Drums, Guitar, Flute, Clarinet, Saxophone, Trumpet and Trombone. 

Lead: Chris Nowselski, Paul Effman Music

We were honored to have 
a group of our student 
musicians selected to 
perform at the Quincy 

Catholic Academy.  



Our Awards & Achievements

Two of our 8th 
grade Students 

received full 
scholarships to St. 

Mary’s High 
School.

Our Students 
came in 3rd place 
in the Marc Anti-
Bullying Public 

Service 
Announcement 

contest. 

Suzanne Slater 
was nominated as 

Most Valuable 
Teacher through 

SAP and The 
Boston Bruins.

$75K grant 
awarded to St. 
John’s from the 

Commonwealth 
Nonprofit Security 

Grant Program.



The Class of 2024 Results

Escola Cardeal, 
Costa Nunes, 

Açores, Portugal

100% Graduation Rate

• Our students were 
accepted at 14 High 
Schools

• 86% of students were 
accepted into the High 
School of their choice

Received $570,000+

• 70% of graduates 
received financial 
support to pursue 
academic futures

• $233,000+ in Financial 
Aid and $347,000+ in 
scholarships



The Graduating Class of 2024
Beverly High School (2%)

Bishop Fenwick High School (23%)

Central Catholic High School (2%)

Essex North Shore Agricultural & Technical School (18%)

Escola Cardeal, Costa Nunes, Açores, Portugal (2%)

Malden Catholic High School (5%)

Peabody Veterans Memorial High School (11%)

Salem Academy Charter School (2%)

St. John’s Preparatory High School (16%)

St. Mary’s High School (16%)

Swampscott High School (2%)



Parent Testimonials

We had no idea 10 years ago when we enrolled our son at 
St. John's the impact our choice would have in shaping him 
into the confident and motivated young man he has grown 
into. We certainly hoped that we were making the right 
decision for him and to say that his experiences and the 
influence St John's has had on his development far 
exceeded any expectations we ever had would be an 
understatement. As our son prepares for graduation from 
St. John's we look longingly back on these years that have 
gone by far too quickly. Our family's experience with St. 
John's goes far beyond our son's education. The values and 
morals that have been instilled in him through his Catholic 
school education is something we couldn't be more proud 
of. As a family we've made so many lifelong friends along 
the way through the nurturing St. John's community. To be 
part of St. John's the Baptist is truly a special experience 
that gives you a real sense of family and community and we 
wouldn't trade that for anything. St. John's has fully 
prepared our son for the next phase of his life and 
education and has truly given him the foundation to 
succeed in anything he does from this point forward. 

John & Luisa Bettencourt, Parents of John Bettencourt 
’24 St. Mary’s High School

Cassie has been at St. John’s since Kindergarten and is graduating 
8th grade this month.  She started with Miss Jenkins in Kindergarten 
who became a family favorite.  Miss Jenkin’s knows how to engage 
the children and focus on their strengths at such a young age.  She 
then had Mrs. Norton who had the gift of recognizing the children 
that needed a little extra challenge, so the children didn’t get 
bored.  This made me realize that Cassie was a student that did well 
in school but could become bored or distracted if not 
challenged.  St. John’s was very good at recognizing this in their 
students.  I do not believe she would’ve gotten that recognition if she 
was in certain public schools.  Covid threw a challenge to all 
students and families, but I was very grateful St. John’s was able to 
appropriately keep the kids in school with minimal upheaval.  I truly 
believe this was a blessing to the children.  I really want to point out 
that the Jr. High teachers at St. John’s, specifically the teachers Miss 
Saxonis, Mrs. Rush, Mr. Martin and Mr. Leary, very nicely prepared 
Cassie for High School.  From academics to organization and 
confidence in critical thinking.  I see what she has accomplished 
and is leaving St. John’s ahead of the curve.  Yes, Cassie is a very 
bright student, but I honestly do not think she would be where she is 
today without the education she received from St. John’s.  Miss 
Saxonis, Mr. Martin, Mrs. Norton and Miss Jenkins all saw something 
special in Cassie and nurtured it, so she leaves St. John’s a 
confident young lady heading to St. Mary’s in Lynn for High School.

LA Emery, Mother of Cassie Emery ‘24 St. Mary’s High School



2024 Legacy Families

From Left to Right: Mackenzie 
Fure ‘18,  (missing Julia Fure 
’20 and David Fure ‘93), Allison 
Fure ’24; Patricia McFarland 
’70, Colton Sachar ‘24, Colleen 
(Neal) Sachar ’95; Sharyn 
(Giardi) Lubas ‘89, Andrew 
Lubas ‘24, Emelia Lubas ‘21; 
Ava DiVola ’20, Vincent DiVola 
‘24; Michael Martins ‘91, Aidan 
Martins ‘24, Tyler Martins ‘20.

Missing from the photo: Drew 
Beaupre ‘20 and Brooke Beaupre 
’24; Edward Colbert ‘90, Christine 
(Fure) Colbert ‘91, Edward 
Colbert IV ‘20, Dylan Colbert ‘24 
and Scott Colbert ’93.



Our
Alumni

Your time as a member of the St. John's Family does not end at 
commencement. Chances are you have been a member of this 
community for most of your life! The Alumni Office is here to support 
our graduates by hosting events, providing networking opportunities, 
and fostering a connection between yesterday and today's graduates; 
whether through volunteering at school, returning to shadow our 
teachers, or assisting our 8th grade students as they prepare for high 
school.

We would love to connect with you through newsletters, open houses, 

Members from the Graduating Class 
of 1959: Anne Quinn, Jeanne 

Struzenski, Margaret Beirne Duprez, 
Judy McGuire, Rosemarie Newbury, 

and Betty Dabrieo Armstrong

and special events! Please register 
through our online database or if 
you would like to partner together, 
please reach out to: Julie Aiello, 
Director of Development.

21%
of our Faculty 

& Staff are 
alumni*

*61% of Faculty & Staff responded to the Survey

Kathleen (Lynch) Theriault, 1968

Valerie (Isles) Shippen, 1978

Bethany Vahn, 1978

Nancy Jenkins, 1982

Kathleen (Jenkins) Keenan, 1984

Laura (Piotrowski) Cohan, 1996

Julie (Romano) Aiello, 1998

Jennifer (Linehan) Garofalo, 1999

Anakin Flemming, 2014

George O’Donnell, 2015

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/STn1AI8Kly40-5dVDPdZaQ
mailto:jaiello@sjs-peabody.com?subject=Alumi%20Reach%20out
mailto:jaiello@sjs-peabody.com?subject=Alumi%20Reach%20out


Giving @ 
SJS

The mission of The St. John's Fund is to provide broad financial 
support to our school on a yearly basis. A gift made to The St. John’s 
Fund flows directly into our annual operating budget, benefiting all 
areas of the school.

A healthy annual fund means that St. John’s has the resources 
necessary for efforts centered around teacher retention and 
professional development, arts, athletics, technology, financial aide 
and facility maintenance.

Similar to other private schools, tuition covers most of the costs 
associated with educating our students. The gap in these costs is 
where we seek your continued generosity. All gifts will be put to 
immediate use, allowing us to invest in priorities that would 
otherwise be deferred.

St. John's emphasizes the development of the whole child; the 
nurturing and strengthening of the gifts of faith, intellect, and social 
responsibility. We are committed to educating our children to be men
and women of faith, who are not only aware of the world in which
we live, but also prepared and motivated to improve the
world for all people. We strive toward the development 
of the faith community, not only as a concept to be 
taught, but also a reality to be lived.



Matching Gifts
Many companies have a matching gift policy that 
may double a contribution to St. John The Baptist 
School by an employee. Your company’s human 
resources department may provide the necessary 
information and matching gift forms.

Securities
A gift of securities intended for St. John The Baptist 
School may be made by contacting your broker.

Planned Giving
Planned gifts represent a special type of support 
that benefits you, the donor, and St. John The Baptist 
School. Often a planned gift allows you to maximize 
your contribution and provides specific tax 
advantages.

Life Insurance
St. John The Baptist School may be named as the 
principal beneficiary of your life insurance policy or 
ownership of the policy may be transferred to SJS.

Donations can also be mailed to:
St. John the Baptist School, 
ATTN: Director of Development
19 Chestnut Street | Peabody, Massachusetts, 01960

If you would like to partner together or learn more 
about our needs, please reach out to Julie Aiello, 
Director of Development at Jaiello@SJS-Peabody.com 
or (978) 531-0444 extension 333.
 
St. John the Baptist School is a 501(c)(3) organization, 
our Tax ID #45-3364232. Donations are tax-deductible 
to the extent permitted by law. 

Other Ways to Give



Our Levels of Giving

Diamond $50,000+

Silver $25,001 to $50,000

Bronze $10,001 to $25,000

St. John’s Benefactor $5,001 to $10,000

Guardians of the Mission $2,501 to $5,000

Circle of Leaders $1,001 to $2,500

St. John the Baptist Council $501 to $1,000

St. Julie Society $251 to $500

Notre Dame Circle $101 to $250

Blue and Gold Society $51 to $100

Friends of St. John’s Up to $50

In Honor / Memory Of Any amount



Our Donors

The following page contain a comprehensive list of gifts 
received by St. John’s from July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2024. 
St. John’s gratefully acknowledges the generosity of all our 
benefactors who have chosen to make an investment in the 
lives of our students and in the future of our school. Your 
generosity will have a lasting impact on generations to come. 

We have made every effort to be as accurate as possible in 
compiling our lists. If your name has been omitted or listed 
incorrectly, please accept our apology and contact Julie Aiello 
in the Development Office.

mailto:jaiello@sjs-peabody.com?subject=Correction%20in%20the%20Annual%20Report


Our Donors

St. Julie Society
$251 to $500
Back Lake Campground*
Beard & Mane
Bishop Fenwick High School
Mr. & Mrs. John & Caroline 
Bollettiero

*Repeat Donor

Notre Dame Circle 
$101 to $250  
Mr. & Mrs. Nicholas & Julie 
(Romano) Aiello ‘98
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony & Ann 
Bettencourt

Guardians of the Mission
$2,501 - $5,000
Anonymous* 

St. John the Baptist Council 
$501 to $1,000
Malden Catholic High School
North Shore Bank
Salem Five Charitable Foundation
Toscana Forno

Mrs. Jayne Bottecelli
Mr. Paul Carlin
Ciardi Plumbing & Heating, LLC
Condon Sullivan Wealth 
Management & Planning
Essex County Craftsman*
Ms. Colleen Gonzalez
Mr. Simon Gonzalez
International Protective Services, 
Inc.
JKR Properties, LLC
Kerri Aguilo Business Consulting 
Services, LLC*
Lawless Chrysler Dodge Jeep Ram
Mr. & Mrs. Tim & Courtney McKeen
North Shore Beefie Boys
Peabody Fire Fighters Local 925 
I.A.F.F.*
Pezzulo Plumbing*
Ruggiero Family Memorial Home
Salon Centric

Ms. Erin Biscais ‘15 
Ms. Paige Biscaia ‘19
Mr. Matthew Harrington
Marriott Peabody
J. Martins Contractors, Inc, Edward 
Martins ‘75
Portuguese Continental Union - 
Lodge 10*
Salem Witch Museum
Shea Real Estate, Michael Shea '98

Blue and Gold Society 
$51 to $100
Mr. & Mrs. Ralph & Marie Bavaro
Bell Inn & Tavern
Mr. Scott Colbert ‘93
Mr. Marc Jesi
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Kolodziej '89
Mr. & Mrs. Ed & Ginny L'Abbe
Ms. Kathleen Lawn '60
Mr. & Mrs. Brian & Melissa Lynch
Mr. & Mrs. John & Judy McVann
Oasis Temperature Systems Corp.
Petrillo's Restaurant
Ms. Rosemary Poppe '00
Professional Roofing Contractors*
Rebel Coffee & Creamery
Mr. & Mrs. Serafim Romano

Stocker Home Energy 
Services
Ms. Jean Truesdale
Ms. Laura Wall
Wood Trucking Corporation
The Zoldak Family

Friends of St. John’s 
Up to $50
Mr. Michael Bagnulo '90
Mr. Christopher Bavaro '15
Ms. Mary Bonfanti '62
Mr. Jon Cary
Ms. Louis Chinappi
Ms. Sandra Creamer '60
D'Orsis Bakery & Delicatessen
Ms. Evelina Emery '56
Mr. Robert Garuti
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Kilduff '58
Ms. Marjorie Murray
Ms. Mary Agnes Randazza '55
Ms. Anne Scott '55
Ms. Elaine Sherriff
Ms. Joanne Silva '50
Mr. Edward Stetson
The Hardcover Restaurant
Trackside Bar & Grill
Mr. Richard Walker

Circle of Leaders
$1,001 to  $2,500
Mr. & Mrs. Peter McGinn '77
Murray Masonry & More Corp. 
Brendan Murray ’97*
Ms. Chris Paul

Diamond $50,000+
Anonymous 



Memorial Gifts & Gifts In Kind

In Memory of Corey Bettencourt
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony & Ann Bettencourt

In Memory of Jeff Paul
Ms. Chris Paul

In Memory of Alex Vitale
Mrs. Jayne Botticelli 
Ms. Colleen Gonzalez 
Mr. Simon Gonzalez

We thank those donors who have remembered 
or honored others through St. John the Baptist 
School. Memorial donations allow family and 
friends to memorialize those who have been 
called to Eternal Life. Donations can also be made 
in honor of individuals or significant events. In 
establishment since 1995, donations have been 
used to purchase books, technology materials, 
literature, reference materials or other necessary 
materials in memory or honor of those as 
requested. 

Mr. & Mrs. Henry & Kerri Aguilo
Mr. & Mrs. Nicholas & Julie (Romano) Aiello ’98
Mrs. Laureen Costa
Mr. & Mrs. James & Amanda Dunn
The Gerrish Family Foundation
Mr. & Mrs. Roberto & Terasa Giovannucci
Hamilton Thorne, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Brad & Sandra Noyes
Ms. Maggie O’Brien
Mr. & Mrs. Gene Sousa

Gifts in kind, also referred to as in-kind donations, 
is a type of charitable giving in which, instead of 
money to buy needed goods and services, the 
goods and services are themselves given. Thank 
you to the families and organizations for your 
thoughtfulness and generosity.



Our Advisory Board

Pastor Father Derek Borek 
Father Andreas Davison

Principal Ms. Valerie Shippen

President Mr. Sergio Costa ’90, P’25, P’27

Vice President Mr. Gerald MacKillop P’28, P’26

Secretary Mrs. Lisa Vasconcelos P’25, P’27

Treasurer Mrs. Karen Kolodziej P’16, P’25

Executive Board

Mrs. Julie Aiello ’98, P’30, P’31

Mrs. Joslyn Castillo P’25, P’29

Mrs. Amanda Dunn P’30, P’32

Mrs. Angela Eze P’26

Mrs. Melissa Lynch P’25

Mr. Pete McGinn ‘77, P’06, P‘07, P‘10, P‘14

Mrs. Kelly Perkins P’25

Mrs. Diana Sosa P’26

Mrs. Crystale Wozniak P’27, P’29

Board Members



Contact Us

If you enjoyed this report and are interested in taking a tour of our wonderful school, please reach out!

www.SJS-Peabody.org

Saint John the Baptist School

@Saint John the Baptist School (Peabody)

@SJSpeabody

Or visit us online at:

PreK Campus
9 Margin Street

Peabody, MA 01960
(978) 817-8282

K thru 8 Campus
19 Chestnut Street
Peabody, MA 01960

(978) 531-0444
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